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(800) 299-4898  republicservices.com 

 
 
 
 
 
July 6, 2020  
 
Dear Athens/Woodcrest/Olivita Garbage Disposal District Residents, Property Owners, and Business 
Owners:  
 
Republic Services, also known as Consolidated Disposal Service, has had the pleasure of meeting the 
solid waste needs of your community for many years now.  The County of Los Angeles Board of 
Supervisors recently awarded a contract to Republic Services to continue to provide trash, recycling, 
and green waste collection services to all residents and businesses in the Athens/Woodcrest/Olivita 
Garbage Disposal District (District).   The new contract is scheduled to begin on August 1, 2020 for a 
term of 7 years, with two, 2-year renewal options.  Please note that your trash day will not change and 
the fee for basic services paid on your annual property tax bill will not increase.  
 
All properties in the District are enrolled for basic services, which are funded through an assessment on 
the annual property tax bill.  However, additional services are available upon request.  Please refer to 
the enclosed customer Terms and Conditions and Rate Sheet for more information.  To make changes 
to your current service or for additional services, please contact our Customer Service Representatives 
at the number below.  Additional services will be billed by and payable directly to Republic Services.  
 
To better provide residents with information regarding services under the new contract and to answer 
any questions, Republic Services will be conducting community information meetings scheduled as 
follows: 
 

• Tuesday, July 14, at 7:00 p.m. 

• Saturday, July 18, at 1:00 p.m.   
 
Due to the current health crisis caused by COVID-19, these meetings will be conducted through the 
Internet.  Watch these meetings and type in questions at www.cleanla.com.  If you are unable to view 
these events live, you can watch a recording afterwards. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us toll-free at (800) 299-4898 Monday through 
Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  
 
Sincerely,  
Republic Services 

Esta carta está disponible en 
español en:  Cleanla.com 


